

11/09/2025

Dear Parents/ Carers

Y13 Aspiring Medics, Vets and Dentists (MDVs) Mock MMI Interview Evening – Tuesday 30th September

We hope you are well. As we approach an important juncture in your child's educational journey, we wanted to inform you about an exciting opportunity we are offering to our Year 13 Aspiring Medics, Dentists and Vets (MDVs) to help them prepare for their future endeavours.

We are pleased to announce a (free) Mock MMI (Multiple Mini Interview) Evening that we have organised with the kind support of our parent/volunteer Medic/Health community. This event is designed to provide our students with invaluable experience and insights into the interview process they may encounter when applying to medical/vet schools in the highly competitive programmes that utilise the MMI format.

Details of the Mock MMI Evening: Tuesday 30th September, 16:00 to 19:30 (students will be required to stay at school after P8 to help with set up) in the Sixth Form Centre.

The MMI format assesses a candidate's communication skills, ethical reasoning, problem-solving abilities and interpersonal skills through a series of short interview stations. This format can be challenging and unfamiliar to many students, which is why we believe that practising in a supportive and familiar environment is crucial to their success.

Participation in this free Mock MMI Evening is entirely optional, but we strongly encourage all eligible students to take advantage of this valuable opportunity. To register your child for this event, please complete/ask them to complete this registration form by no later than Monday 22nd September.

We believe that this Mock MMI Evening will be an enriching experience for our Year 13 students, helping them to build confidence and skills that will serve them well in their future academic and professional pursuits.

In addition, please may we remind your child that all support for MDVs is given through MedSoc and it is vital that they attend this.

We would like to take this opportunity to publicly thank all our volunteer health professionals who are giving up their evening to share their expertise and support RGS students.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Mrs Sweta Thakrar Mr Lee Rowe-Elliot Director of Careers Associate Assistant Head

swt@rgshw.com Imr@rqshw.com

Royal Grammar School Amersham Road High Wycombe Buckinghamshire **HP13 6QT** 07492198

Telephone 01494 524955

Facsimile

Fmail

admin@rgshw.com

Website 01494 551410 www.rgshw.com Headmaster Philip Wayne

Registered No.